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WRITTEN QUESTION E-0318/05
by Christopher Huhne (ALDE)
to the Commission

Subject: Brittany Ferries

Is the Commission aware that Brittany Ferries is the only ferry company operating between 
Cherbourg, Portsmouth, Le Havre, Caen, Weymouth, Poole and St Malo? Is it also aware of 
passenger complaints about overpricing?

Will the Commission indicate whether it has received any complaints about Brittany Ferries holding a 
monopoly in this area? Is the Commission investigating the case?


